
 

SAVE THE DATE:                                           

Sunday, September 12, 2021 

Clover Ridge Place, Family Picnic  
Serving 11:30-1:00 P.M.  

Wagon Rides, Music & Games in the Courtyard!  

Reservations are due by Monday , August 30, 2021.   
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August, 2021 

Lisa M. 1st 

Amanda D. 1st 

Barb P. 12th 

Denise B. 31st 

Silent Auction Baskets 



Advice from residents at Clover Ridge Place                 
“Live life every day!” 

Clover Ridge Place  offers a                  

$1,500 rent credit  

for any current Clover Ridge 

Place resident,  that  refers a 

friend,  resulting in  a move-in.  

For details contact  

Amanda Widel, Manager  

 or Sally Davies,  

Community  Relations                        

Coordinator  

At 563-652-2125 

Above, watching the 4th of July Fireworks display 

Above, Marjorie and Jack try their hand at putting.   

Below residents enjoyed learning a little more about 

Bee’s and their life cycle.  

Dean, Kay, Gloria, & Barb at Kick off Event. 

Having some fun for a good cause! 

The Clover Ridge Place Team has kicked it into high 
gear!  We have made a commitment to raise $2,500 
before the first of September as a team goal for the 
Walk to End Alzheimer’s.  We are well on the way to 
passing that goal! 

In June we had a change challenge. That challenge was 
to raise $200 by the end of the month, WE DID IT!! 
$202 to be exact. 

In July we kicked off the 
Flocking Fundraiser with 
a musical event at the 
Jackson County Fair 
Grounds, and were able 
to add another $448 to the 
pot.  With the National 
Hot Dog day and Car 
Show event another $686 
was added, not to men-
tion the $240 flocking donations.  Currently  we are at 
$2,026 with all donations and walk registrations, and 
more coming in daily. As you can see we are well on 

our way to exceeding the 
$2,500 goal that was set.  
We are raising the bar and 
now going for $4,000. 

We hope you join us for our 
current silent auction.  
There are 16 baskets to bid 
on.  Bidding will stop on 
Saturday, August 7th at 2:00 
P.M. with winners an-
nounced after that.  You can 
find the baskets in the din-
ing room at Clover Ridge 

Place and we will be going on the road as well. Tue. 
Aug 3rd, from 4-6 P.M we will be at the Maquoketa 
Farmers Market, and Thur. Aug 5th from 4-7 P.M we 
will be at the Green Space down town Maquoketa at 
the Summer Concert. Come see us, check on your bids, 
schedule a flock to be sent to family or a friend, sign 
up to be on the Clover Ridge Place Walk to End Alz 
team!  

We look forward to seeing you soon!                         

Sally Davies, Community Relations Coordinator.  

Amanda  & her boys serving  Ice Cream. 

 WALK TO END ALZHEIMER’S  

CLOVER RIDGE FUNDRAISER 

It’s Flocking Season 

For a donation of $20 or more to the 

Clover Ridge Place Team and the Walk 

to End Alzheimer's, we will place a 

flock of pink flamingos outside the 

window of your loved one at Clover 

Ridge Place, or a family, friend or busi-

ness  within 25 miles of Maquoketa.  

We will deliver a note explaining our 

feathered friends and that they have 

been “flocked!” by you.  The flock will 

nest on their lawn for 3 days  then they 

will migrate to their next location!    

CONTACT SALLY TO                 
DONATE  & SEND A FLOCK! 

563-581-2697 or                                     
welcome@cloverridgeplace.net 

Flocking season runs                          
July 12 - Sept. 17, 2021. 

Marion, her grandson & Jim S 

Silent Auction Baskets, all proceeds go to                     

Walk to End Alzheimer’s 



Clover Ridge Place is excited to introduce Season Kutsch, RN, BSN Health Care Coordinator 

Season is originally from Goose Lake area. She moved to 

Maquoketa in the 7th grade and graduated from Maquo-

keta High School in 2001, attended St. Ambrose Universi-

ty graduated with her BSN and a minor in Biology, in 

2005.  

Season and her husband Dylan live on a farm outside of 

Springbrook, where they are raising their three daughters, 

Addi, 8, Sadie, 5, and Mallory 4.  The girls go to school in 

Bellevue. They have a yellow lab named Comet, who is 

Dylan’s only male ally in the house.  They enjoy spending 

time with their animals.  They have goats, sheep, chick-

ens, ducks, guineas, a donkey, pony, rabbits, and ham-

sters.  

In her spare time Season loves to garden, they have straw-

berries, raspberries, and blueberries.  Although it is a 

struggle to get the berries to the table as the girls love to 

eat them all before, they make to the house.  

Season’s first job was as a CNA at Maquoketa Care when 

she was 16 and that is where her love of nursing grew from.  She was a CNA for over 6 years     

Caregiver Support 

Group 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 10 

1:30 P.M 

In Person at                                          
Clinton Engines Museum 

607 East Maple Street, Maquoketa, IA  

Or Via Zoom  

To get your zoom link or  for more   

information contact Sally Davies                                      

at 563-581-2967 or email                       

welcome@cloverridgeplace.net 

Facilitated by an Alz. Association          

volunteer. Support group suitable          

for family and friend caregivers. 

prior to receiving her RN license 

and has been an RN for 16 years.    

She has worked in the hospital set-

ting in cardiology and critical care 

and in 2018 switched to Long 

Term Care and Assisted Living 

nursing.   

“I am really excited to be part of 

the Clover Ridge Place team and 

looking forward to meeting every-

one!” says Season. 

Please stop in and say hello when 

you are in the community.  The 

nurses office have moved, you can 

find them in the West hall right off 

the court yard. 

Amanda Widel, Manager 

Adaptive Equipment /Assistive Devices 

Whether it is an assistive device or adaptive 
equipment that you need, NIT Occupational, 
Physical and Speech therapists are here to 
help you! 

What’s the difference between an assistive 
device and adaptive equipment? 

An assistive device is meant to aid a person 
in completing a task that they otherwise 
won’t be able to perform.  An assistive de-
vice may help you see, hear, walk, dress/
undress, eat, and communicate.  

Some commonly used assistive devices in-
clude: 
 
Magnifying glasses or advanced software that 
help people with limited vision to read 
properly, walking aids such as a cane, walker 
or crutches, mobility including wheelchairs, 
scooters, stairlifts and dressing aids such as a 
shoehorn, dressing stick and long handled 
sponge.  

Adaptive equipment is really modified ver-
sions of already existing assistive devices.  
 
Some common examples of adaptive equip-
ment include: 
 
Specialized grips and handles to utensils and 
cups to allow people to hold objects, sip-and-
puff systems which help people to operate a 
computer, use a mobile phone, move a 
wheelchair without using their hands and an 
adaptive keyboard that has raised areas so 
people can place their hands on them to slide 
their hands to find the keys rather than strik-
ing the keys as normal people do. 
 
If you have questions about whether an assis-
tive device or adaptive equipment can help 
you or questions about how to use your cur-
rent device/equipment, please reach out.  We 
look forward to speaking with you! 

SWEET SUMMERTIME! 

SWEET COMMUNITY MEMBERS! 

A big thank you to all those who have donated their 
fresh produce to Clover Ridge this summer!  Resi-
dents have enjoyed the corn they have husked, as 
well as, the cucumbers, zucchini and rhubarb that has 
been brought in by area gardeners.  As a reminder we 
are only able to accept produce that has not been al-
tered, so if you are going to bring your overabun-
dance, please bring it with the husks or peels left on.    

Thank you again for your donations! 

Barb Ihrig, Culinary Coordinator 




